REMC ride for charity scheduled September 11
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Clark County REMC'’s fifth motorcycle Ride for Charity will be held Saturday, September 11.
Motorcyclist can pre?register by logging on to www.remcrideforcharity.com and complete the
pre?registration form or by stopping by the REMC office. There is a registration gift for the first
250 bikers and riders to register.

Participants can also register the day of the ride between 9 and 10 a.m. at the REMC
headquarters located on Highway 60 in Sellersburg. The registration fee is $25 for the biker and
$15 for the rider.

Ride t?shirts are also available to purchase before the ride. This can be done when
pre?registering or by stopping by the REMC'’s office. Other ride items will also be available for
purchase.

The 90-mile ride will begin and end at the REMC Shelter House with two other stops along the
way. Music, food, door prizes and fun will be held at the conclusion of the run.

Proceeds will benefit The March of Dimes.

For further information, contact Clark County REMC at 24673316. The rain date is September
18.

Clark County REMC is a member?owned electric cooperative serving 22,000 homes and
businesses located in five southern Indiana counties. David A. Vince serves as the General

Manager.




